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Removal of DIT and DITSU related things from Bolton:
Bolton Street has been feeling like they were forgotten due to the amount of non-TUD related signage, working with
different areas a lot of this has been fixed and more will be done to remove all non-TUD related signage.

Bolton Street Emergency Protocols:
Working with Health and Safety the outdated emergency protocols that were present in Bolton have been replaced and
are now showing the correct information.

Common Rooms:
The Bolton Street common room furniture is currently being replaced and there will be additional furniture put in place
in Aungier street as per a request filled by the SU.

Microwaves:
The college has provided 1 new microwave for Bolton Street Campus, there will also be a new microwave added to
Rathdown house once there is a new plug socket installed (cannot use an extender as it poses a fire risk)

Canteens:

| have met with the canteen providers for all City Campuses and are in talks with how the Canteen can provide a better
service for the students. The Canteen in Rathdown is now providing vouchers for students struggling financially and
has agreed to one milk alternative for free (soy milk) as well as not removing people at non peak times and allowing
students to eat their own home brough food, still more needs to be done but it is a start.

Emergency Food Vouchers:
| have been working with the different city canteens to provide emergency food vouchers for anyone struggling, so far
2/3 canteens have agreed and provided them. Working to secure all 3.

Coffee Vending Machines:
Working with the other CVPs there has been a lot of work into installing coffee vending machines in every campus so
students can have cheaper coffee around the clock even when the canteens close.

Lockers in Bolton Street:
| have sent off a document to estates with a detailed plan for the removal and replacement as well as an increase to
the number of lockers in Bolton Street.

Bins on Campus (GG):
| have joined the Green Campus Committee in hopes of providing more bin on campus as well as better signage on
the bins for what can be put in them.
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Bike Locations in BST:
| have made several attempts to move the bike storge location in BST to inside the courtyard as the current location is
not suitable as well as storage for electric scooter as they are constantly being stolen.

Review of common room facilities:
Sound systems have been removed to make way for a new system.




Health And Safety

Parents Evening (1)

Orientation Planning Meetings (2)

Weekly Executive Meetings

Weekly Academic Affairs Meetings

Weekly Welfare Meetings

Weekly Campus and Facilities Meetings
Weekly Campaigns Meetings

Operations and Services Meeting (1)
Meeting Regarding the Multifaith Rooms with
Chaplaincy in Grangegorman (3)

Canteen Meeting (Bolton, GG, AST) (5)
Meeting with Fine Arts Mas (1)

Meeting regarding common rooms (2)

USI Working Groups(4)

Meeting with Disability Services about Sensory
Rooms and study spaces (AST) (2)

Meeting with BIMM (1)

Range of weekly meetings (10-15)*

*Missed due to AL or Sickness
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Voter Registration Campaign:

Dublin City Council were on all City Campuses for the week
of freshers to sign post and help students get on the voting
register.

SUT:
| have attended the Student Union Training hosted by USI
which took place in MTU Kerry.

SOS Stands:
| helped with the supplemental SOS stands handing out
food to the people sitting repeats.

National Council:
Myself, Sheran and lan went to NC in MTU Cork.

Freshers Week:

I ran on Campus events the week of freshers including a
pool competition (BST, AST, GG) as well as a board game
night on (BST, AST) | also helped with the sweet retreat
(BST, GG).

Class Rep Elections:

| spent a week timetabling and electing contested class reps
in CQ.

Gift Baq:
Welcome bag provide to me by USI

3 Taxi Journeys in MTU Kerry:

The Journeys from the college to the train station and
one journey from the college to the town.

Total:€56
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